CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS

Animation Evening at the
Pretoria Arts Association

The Pretoria Arts Association will be hosting a
curated outdoor animation evening on the 10% of
September. You are therefore invited to submit an
animation clip for inclusion in the programme. If
you would like to participate, please submit your
work to the following institutional representatives:

UP: Avi Sooful (avi.sooful@up.ac.za)
TUT: Pfunzo Sidogi (sidogip@tut.ac.za)
UNISA: Gwen Miller (milleg@unisa.ac.za)
U) and WITS: Gordon Froud (fgordon@uj.ac.za)
Open Window: Pluto Panoussis
(pluto@openwindow.co.za)

Submission period: 1-3 August 2016.
Clips: Maximum 5 minutes

Please note that if your work is selected you will be required to
become a member of the Arts Association. The membership fee for
students is R100 and the membership fee can be retrieved from
www.artsassociationpta.co.za.



